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SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss    

22001122  BBooaarrdd  ooff  DDiirreeccttoorrss  
  

OOffffiicceerrss::  
 

Director: Phil Meyers         770-487-4220 

pkmeyers1@earthlink.net 

 

Vice-Director: Tom Romine       770-461-2507 

allproci@comcast.net 

 

Rec. Secretary: Jim Johnston    770-423-4344 

john8191@bellsouth.net 

 

Treasurer:  Betty Miller         770-502-8131 

tc_bmiller@yahoo.com  

 

Corr. Secretary:  Eugene Willingham  

                                                       770-253-6518 

eewill@numail.org  

 

Past Dir./Advisor: Tom Miller    770-502-8131 

tc_bmiller@yahoo.com  
  

CCoommmmiitttteeee  CChhaaiirrppeerrssoonnss:: 
 

Activities:                       *Position Open!         
                   * Can be shared, for twice the fun!   

Newsletter:                       Mike & Gwyneth  

                                                     Shotwell                    
 

Mileage keeper:               Eugene Willingham 
 

Membership:      Jackie Johnston 
 

Historian/Scrapbook: Ann Hunter 
 

Tech Activities:            Bentley Bohanan 
 

Phone Tree: Merle Bennett 
 

Fashion:                    Position Open! 

 

22001122  SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss  CClluubb  EEvveennttss  

  

**BOARD MEETING:  JUNE 6,  7:00 at the 
home of Phil and Kathie Meyers.  Dessert will 
be served! 

June 9 Breakfast tour. (More news to come) 

June 15 Display of club Model A’s at 
Savannah Court in Newnan, 2-4 PM.  

July 21 Summer picnic at the Meyers’. 
Possible sunrise tour to start the day. 

August 18 Moonlight Tour - Buckner’s 

September 8 Day-tour with CAMFC to the 
Tuskegee Airmen and George 
Washington Carver Museums. 

September 22 International Model A Day - local tour 
and dinner at The Lighthouse 

November 9 Annual Business Meeting/Dinner 

December (TBA) Annual Christmas Party 
 

2012 Events of Interest 
 

June 2 Grandfather’s Day at Mike’s A-
Fordables. 

June 11-15 MARC National Convention in 
Oshkosh, WI 

June 18-22 MAFCA National Convention in 
Marquette, MI 

September 16-19 MARC National Tour, Chattanooga, 
TN 

October 10-13 Hershey Car Show 

October 19-20 Sweet Home Alabama – CAMFC tour 
in Huntsville, AL. 

November 16-18 Moultrie Swap Meet 
 

Editor’s Notes:   

Happy Father’s Day to all you dads out there!  Perhaps 
your day will be spent driving the family around in your 
“A” or tinkering under the hood. 

This month will see the year of the “Super Meets” with 
both national clubs gathering far north of us, back to 
back.  Look for stories from the road from SSA attendees 
in next month’s newsletter. 

Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell 

 

mailto:pkmeyers1@earthlink.net
mailto:pkmeyers1@earthlink.net
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:tc_bmiller@yahoo.com
mailto:eewill@numail.org
mailto:tc_bmiller@yahoo.com
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June Birthdays  June  Anniversaries  

10th      Sally Jones 

 

June 14 -  Ray & Teri Besch 

 

20th  Ray Crisp June 18 -  Ben & Pam Bohanan 
26th  Drena Miller June 22 -  Tom & Betty Miller 
27th  Teri Besch June 25 -  Jack & Drena Miller 
30th  Don Filippone June 25 -  Don & Arlene Filippone 

  

 

 

 
  

  

NNootteess  ffrroomm  OOuurr  DDiirreeccttoorr  

Well it is outdoors time and the activities are in full swing. We have day trip / activities  -- longer overnight tours 

and waaaay looong tours in the works ! As you read this newsletter we have several members headed out in their 

cars to attend BOTH Model A National conventions. I believe only two, the Besch's and Millers, are driving the 

whole trip in their Model A's. What a trip that will be. The Johnston's and Shotwell's are going as well with their 

fine cars in tow. We all wish you guys a fine trip and look forward to fun tales of your trips when you return  

home. 

This month we started out with a day trip to Oak Grove Elementary School to share our cars with kids studying 

the Industrial Revolution in fifth grade classes. This is always a fun adventure as the kids most often are really 

interested and have interesting questions. 

Mid month, several Southsiders attended the HCCA 17th Annual Social Security run. This was a fun tour this year 

based in La Grange Georgia. This will also be the base location for the tour next year and I hope that lots of you 

will jump in and enjoy this fun event. 

On a local scale be sure to remember our weekly gathering for our Wednesday evening Ice Cream 

Socials -- at Brewster's on Hwy 54 in Peachtree city across from the Publix Supermarket. We usually gather 

between 6:30 and 7:00 for an hour or so to talk, share our cars with the public and enjoy some ice cream or frozen 

yogurt. 

Watch for a special e-mail soon announcing our first -- BREAKFAST TOUR  - JUNE 9TH .This will not be 

a “going some where” tour but a good excuse to get the car out for a short ride and eat too much for breakfast . 

Everybody is good at doing that. 

Watch the Events section in the newsletter for more events to come. 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

WELCOME! 

DDaavviidd  &&  JJuunnee  PPeettrriiee  ooff  

FFaayyeetttteevviillllee,,  GGAA 

                                                                                
TThhee  SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss    

ccuurrrreennttllyy  hhaass  4466  aaccttiivvee  ffaammiilliieess    

oonn  oouurr  rroosstteerr..  
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HHiigghhlliigghhttss  ffrroomm  tthhee    

BBooaarrdd  ooff  DDiirreeccttoorrss  MMeeeettiinngg 

The SSA’s April Board Meeting was held on May 

2nd at the home of Phil & Kathie Meyers. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05PM by 

Director Phil Meyers.  The following members 

were present: Tom & Betty Miller, Phil & Kathie 

Myers, Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell, Jim & Jackie 

Johnston, and Tom & Liz Romine.  

The April 2012 Board meeting minutes were 

accepted.    

Treasurer Betty Miller reported a balance of 

$1138.72 with four dues deposits pending.   The 

Treasurers Report was accepted.   

Committees 

Membership:  We have gained three members in 

the last month – Harry Saunders, James Parks, 

Sean Hobbs, and one returning  member, Faith 

Shiffert.  We now have 45 members.   

Corresponding secretary:  Eugene Willingham 

was unable to attend, but did ask Phil Meyers to 

inform the Board that the cost for installing the 

club logo on shirt, jackets, etc. increased by $1.00 

from $6.50 t0 $7.50.  The club was charging 

members $8.00 with $1.50 going to the club 

treasury.  The Board decided to pass the increase 

on to members with the cost now being $9.00 with 

$1.50 going to the club treasury.    

Fashion: No report.    

Newsletter:  Mike & Gwyneth will continue 

‘courtesy’ e-mailings of the Newsletter to friends 

of the club, and other interested parties as the 

need dictates.  Gwyneth pointed out that there 

may be a perceived conflict here as the Newsletter 

is a benefit of membership yet the ‘free’ copies go 

out every month.  The Board does not see a 

conflict here as it is necessary to distribute the 

Newsletter to certain clubs and individuals that 

are not members.  Mike and Gwyneth will insure 

that the Newsletter is e-mailed to those firms that 

advertise in the Newsletter.       

Scrapbook:  Ann Hunter is starting the 4th 

Scrapbook this year, and is always looking for  

contributions.   

MAFFI:  Groundbreaking for the Museum has 

occurred and construction is underway. 

Activities:  The Board is seeking an individual or 

individuals to take over the Activities Chair 

position.  Upcoming activities are: 

June 9th 2012 Breakfast Tour – Location to be 

determined. 

June 15th, 2012 Eugene Willingham has received a 

request to display our cars at the Savannah Court 

assisted living facility in Newnan.  Eugene and 

Phil will coordinate an e-mail to members.  

July 21st, 2012 Annual picnic and social, with a 

possible sunrise tour to start the day.  

August 18th 2012 Moonlight Tour to Bruckner’s 

restaurant. 

September 22nd 2012 International Model A Day – 

Lighthouse Restaurant & Barbara Kitchens ‘Farm’ 

(tentative) 

November 9th 2012 Annual Business Meeting and 

election of Officers.   

Old Business:  There was no old business 

discussion. 

New Business:  Phil  has received from MARC an 

Award Of Continuing Excellence for our 

Newsletter.  Kudos and congratulations to Mike & 

Gwyneth Shotwell for their efforts.  The award 

will be placed in the Scrapbook. Possible tour to 

the Atlanta History Center.  Details in progress.    

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Jim Johnston, Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TTrreeaassuurreerr’’ss  RReeppoorrtt  
 

Balance as of  
April 4, 2012 

$1,190.55 

Deposits $15.00 

Expenses $66.83 

Balance as of  
May 2, 2012 

 
$1,138.72 
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FFeeaattuurreedd  PPhhoottoo  ooff  tthhee  MMoonntthh: (As with 2011, we will be  featuring photos that glorify the Model 

A in all its varied styles, and enhanced by beautiful or intriguing settings.  Keep track of your favorites 
throughout the year and we will once again take a tally and announce the winner for “Miss 2012.”)   

 

 

       

  

  

  

  

  

  

JJUUNNEE  

 

I changed my iPad’s name to Titanic. 

It’s syncing now. 

  
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1177tthh  AAnnnnuuaall  SSoocciiaall  SSeeccuurriittyy  RRuunn,,  MMaayy  1177--2200  

The 17th annual Social Security Run, “Roam around Georgia,” was a fun-filled four day event in La Grange, GA,  

orchestrated by Robert Taylor, family and friends, under the auspices of the HCCA (Horseless Carriage Club of 

America).  

Mike and Gwyneth Shotwell led 

our group on a scenic jaunt from 

Newnan to LaGrange late Thursday 

morning, arriving in time to say hello 

to old friends, meet others, and 

generally get situated before 

registration opened.   

The evening tour was scenic and 

delightful with a perfect 

temperature.  We toured over some 

of the highways and byways of 

Troup County with a highlight of 

crossing the West Point Dam in late 

afternoon.  We arrived at one of the larger pavilion 

areas at West Point Lake and had a catered 

barbeque dinner.  The cameras were snapping at 

the plethora of cars…84 total, ranging from the 

years 1909 to 1941.  Representative marquees 

included 46 Model A’s, Model T’s, Overland, Essex, 

Franklin, Buick, Pierce Arrow, Chalmers, 

Studebaker, Marmon, Lincoln, Cadillac, and a 

fabulous 1937 Rolls Royce, owned by Joe Patten, 

“The Phantom of the Fox.”  

On the return to the hotel, several of us stopped in LaGrange 

where they have a nice court square complete with a fountain 

and magnificent bronze statue of the famed Revolutionary War 

general, the Marquis de Lafayette.  During Lafayette’s triumphal 

return tour through the colonies in 1825, he crossed the 

Chattahoochee near the present town which was later named 

“LaGrange” after the general’s estate in France.  A few the 

SSA’ers were drawn to the sweet shop bordering the square, to 

enjoy an after dinner dish of ice cream.   

The Friday 

tour, 

known as 

the Medicare tour, took us to the Wild Animal Safari and Pine 

Mountain.  The Safari tour impressed, healthy, well cared for 

animals…and lots of them.  We all piled into a line of old school 

buses without windows and the tour began.  As you pass 

through the different areas of the park, most of the animals 

come very close and some of the larger ones attempt entry.  

When the male adult giraffe stuck his head and neck into the 

At West Point Lake. 

Welcome #36! 

Filling the parking lot 

at Wild Animal Safari. 
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bus, I have never seen Mike Shotwell move so fast out into the aisle as the giraffe’s huge slobbery tongue dove into 

Gwyneth’s feed cup. Mike’s comment…”Every man for himself,” as he left Gwyneth to deal with the behemoth.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Saturday tour to Barnesville 

was fun for all.  We stopped to do 

some antiquing in Woodbury, 

where the town welcomed us with refreshments and good cheer.  The cars 

filled the main street and attendees practically bought out the vendors.  

The Saturday night Mexican banquet was emceed by Robert 

Taylor with the usual fun and frivolity, marking this 

wonderful annual event where skits were performed, and 

prizes handed out punctuating the general joy.  

Mark your calendars next May for this wonderful 

event.   

The Southside A’s were represented by: Jackie & 

Larry Peterson, Ray & Teri Besch, Tom & Betty Miller, Phil & Kathie Meyers, James & Alice Parks, Jim & Jackie 

Johnston, Robert Carden, Tommy & MaryJane Simmons,  Dick & Jane Carne, Jason & Tina Carne, Rick & Liz Horne, Jerry 

& Fran Watkins and Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell.  

---Shotwells and Millers    

 

We survived the sniffs 

and the slobber! 

Senor Besch adds to 

the fiesta!  Ole! 
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            ““SSuummmmeerrttiimmee,,  SSuummmmeerrttiimmee””  

                BByy  BBeennttlleeyy  BBoohhaannaann,,  TTeecchh  EEddiittoorr 

I’m no weatherman, but it seems to me like it’s going to be a hot Summer! Here are a few ideas to cool 

off that Model A for some comfortable Summer Cruising. 

Model A’s are great for driving all times of the year.  In the winter time we get out the quilts or throws to take 

the chill off. Fall and Spring are perfect for trips, with the cool air in the early mornings and late evenings 

requiring a jacket or hat, maybe even gloves.  As the days get warmer we shed those extra layers. As temps 

reach the 80’s we push the windshield out to let in the extra breeze. When  the temps get into the 90’s then 

we will need to make sure we have done everything to keep the engine heat out of the driver’s area. Here are 

a few things we can check before heading out on a long Summer drive: 

1) Take off that old manifold heater. If you haven’t already thought of it, remove your old Autolite manifold 

heater top. Not all Model A’s have them, but if you drive a lot in the winter then you have probably installed 

one. This is as simple as removing a couple of bolts, then setting the cast iron top on the work bench until 

Autumn. Use some aluminum HVAC (duct) tape to seal up the heater passage in the firewall. Make sure no 

engine heat can get though. 

2) Seal up the firewall. While you have the aluminum HVAC tape out, take some time to seal up all the 

cracks, seams, and extra holes in the firewall. The temperature under the hood on a Summer day will stay 

around 200 degrees. Keeping all that heat out of the passenger compartment is the top priority. Seal around 

the edges of the floorboards while you are at it. Don’t forget the areas behind the cowl panels. 

3) Firewall Insulation. There are some really nice insulators made for the Model A’s. These are pre-formed 

and cut to fit perfectly, and really look great when installed. You still need to do step (2) before installing the 

insulators. PN#’s are A-18572-A, B, or C, depending on year model. These are about $135. 

4) Floorboard insulation. You’ll have to make your own insulator for the floorboards. Use heavy wool carpet 

liner, or the bubble wrap type insulation available at auto parts stores. Use your floor mat as a template and 

cut it to fit.   

5)   Muffler Heat Deflector. Eliminate the hot spot in the passenger floorboard with a Muffler Heat Deflector. 

These are available in zinc plated steel PN# A5230HS, or step up to long lasting Stainless Steel in PN# 

A5230HSS. Less than $50. 

6)   Air Conditioning? That’s right, there are complete air conditioning systems available for your Model A 

Ford. These use the very efficient new small compressors, along with custom made evaporators and 

condensers. You will need to make sure you have done all the above steps, along with converting the car to 

12Volts before the Air Conditioning systems can be installed. Complete system with installation is around 

$2500, but might be worth it if you really want to stay cool. Once installed you will be guaranteed some really 

cool cruising in your Model A Ford. 

7) Ice Chest full of Cold Drinks. Simple as that, a small cooler with several bottles of water, and your 

favorite soft drinks will really take the edge off the summer heat. 

Enjoy the Summer Drive!   

Happy Motoring,  Bentley Bohanan  www.mymodela.com 

 

The Tech Corner 

http://www.mymodela.com/
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SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss  SShhaarree  TThheeiirr  CCaarrss  aatt  OOaakk  GGrroovvee  SScchhooooll 

Phil Myers, Jim Johnston, Tom Romine, 

Mike Foran, Fred Huey,  & Barbara 

Kitchens were at Oak Grove Elementary 

on Tuesday, May 1
st
 to show their Model 

A’s to about 80 fifth grade students.  Jack 

Miller drove his Stevens Duryea. He 

wanted to show the students what a car 

over 100 years old looked like, and two 

things really impressed them: the fold up 

seat that made it easy for passengers to get 

in the back seat, and the windows.  

The students asked some very good questions. It was 

obvious that they had learned a lot when they studied 

Henry Ford and the assembly line.    Of course they all 

liked the Aoogha horns. Students were given an extra 

treat when Ray & Teri Besch dressed up in their 

vintage outfits. Teri is a teacher at Oak Grove and the 

kids were 

surprised to see 

her dressed in 

era clothing.  

The girls just 

couldn’t 

understand why 

a lady had to 

wear a hat & gloves whenever she left her house.  

 

They were equally impressed to 

learn that Barbara Kitchens is a 

pilot & owns several planes.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ray entertains the students 

while Barbara looks on. 
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Phil Myers allowed one very polite girl to sit in the 

backseat of his car. The next day, she was still 

talking about it.    

 

 

 

All in all it was a good day for all and it is always fun to see kids excited to see our cars.  

--Teri Besch 

   

 

  

The Southside Spy     

(Editor’s Note: this section reports rumors, sightings 
and other miscellaneous pertinent data.  Factual 
information is always sought, however, 
misstatements, distortions and outright fabrications 
will also be strongly considered). 

As reported in last month’s issue, Bud Shelton 
was doing a little “speed dating” on the Peterson 
Tour. Little did we know that our own daughter, 
Lauren, was doing much the same around the 
barber’s chair in the General Store.  No news yet 
as to the upshot… 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

The riding is sweet in a 

Deluxe Towncar! 
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MARC NATIONAL CONVENTION - OSHKOSH, WI 

JUNE 11-15, 2012:      The Nicolet Region of MARC will be sponsoring the     
National Convention at the Experimental Aviation Association (EAA)  
grounds in Oshkosh, Wisconsin. 
   

 

  

MARC NATIONAL TOUR - CHATTANOOGA, TN 

SEPTEMBER 16-19, 2012:      The Scenic A’s have planned many tours, and 
beginning at the host hotel, the historic Chattanooga Choo-Choo.  Make your 
plans to attend! 

 

 

Tour with CAMFCA To Tuskegee, Alabama - September 8 

Plans are underway for a fascinating day, touring the Tuskegee Airmen National Historic Site and the George 

Washington Carver Museum.  Having lunch at the Kellogg Conference center, at the center of the campus of 

Tuskegee University, will round out the day.   

This will probably be an overnight tour, leaving Friday 

afternoon and returning in the afternoon on Saturday.  

More information to follow. 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

George Washington Carver 

First graduating class of airmen. 
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AAuuccttiioonnss  ooff  IInntteerreesstt  

RM: 
Monterey, CA - August 17-18 

Hershey, PA - October 11-12 

BARRETT JACKSON: 
Las Vegas, NV - September 20-22 

MECUM: 
Monterey, CA - August 16-18 

Dallas, TX - September 6-8 

St. Charles, IL - September 19-22 

 

MMAAFFFFII  UUPPDDAATTEE  

  

The collection of Model A’s that will jump start the museum is growing.  Check these out! 

And don’t forget to go to maffi.org to follow the webcam progress.  Steel framing is underway. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  
  

If you’ve received our Newsletter as a complimentary copy, and our activities look intriguing and 

exciting, consider becoming a MEMBER!  Remember, owning a Model A is not a requirement; just 

having the interest is all you need.  We are a congenial group and would love to have you join us.  

Contact Jim Johnston at:  john8191@bellsouth.net.  

mailto:john8191@bellsouth.net
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MMeemmoorriiaall  DDaayy  PPaarraaddee  
 

Sunday, May 28, the quaint town of 
Senoia held its annual Memorial 
Day Parade. Keeping with tradition, 
the Southside A’s contributed 
several cars to the festivities, which 
were met by the throngs of 
onlookers with great fanfare. The 
newspaper reported “thousands” 
in attendance.  Flags waved both 
from the cars and crowd, with 
patriotic splendor, and our own ex-
marine, Mike Foran, handed out 
magnetic “Support our Troops” 
stickers. 

 

 

 

We brought neighbor twins, Austin and Tyler, 
dressed the part for their first parade, and 
Jim Johnston’s mom arrived in town just in 
time to take part, too. It was wonderful to see 
Barbara Kitchens with her beautiful V8, and 
to once again enjoy the company of oft-
travelling Jim Wingo.  The Confederate Army 
was even there to protect the “A’s.” 

 

 

 

The other club members were: Jackie Johnston, Ray 
& Teri Besch, Tom Romine, Bud Shelton (with 
Pedro the dog), Phil Meyers, Tommy Davis, Tom 
& Betty Miller, Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell. 

  

  

  

 
I stayed up all night to see where the 

sun went. Then it dawned on me. 

  
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IItteemmss  FFoorr  SSaallee  
  

FOR SALE: Auto-Lifters car lift,  6000 lbs. 
capacity.   Two Post Low Ceiling model, 
 Asymmetric Arms,   Approximately 10 years old, 
 Never used much, and always installed inside. 
 Perfect for Model A, vintage, classic, and most 
modern cars.  Lift is located in Montgomery Al.   
Will assist in relocation.  $800 OBO 
Contact Rick Horne: 770-836-1879   

penfix@mindspring.com 

 
FOR SALE:  1929 Sport Coupe; excellent car.  
$23,900.00. Call Tommy Davis @ 770-634-6113 

for more info, or todavis@bellsouth.net 

    
    

FOR SALE: 1930 Town Sedan Fordor. Very nice 
car; paint and body is excellent; black on black with 
red wheels and pinstripe; excellent grey interior 
with fold down armrest in rear.  Equipped with cowl 
lights, motormeter, Sparton horn, running board 
step plates, rear mounted spare and full rear 
bumper. 
Asking $15,500.00. Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  
256-310-6463, Gfireman52@aol.com  

 
 

FOR SALE: Ford 1940 Deluxe Fordor. Excellent 

condition.  Smooth and cool running Flathead V8.  

12 Volt system (alternator & Powermaster 

starter), dual exhaust.  Ready to cruise in style!  

Asking $19,995.00.  Jim Johnston 678-423-4344.  

256-310-6463, john8191@bellsouth.net  

FOR SALE: 1931 Two door Tudor Sedan, 

indented firewall, two tone green with green 

wheels. Has rear mounted spare tire, luggage rack, 

Sparton horn, running board step plates, green 

Mohair interior. 

This would make a very good first car, the paint is 
just so-so (10-20 footer), body is good except one 
spot above rear window.   Cranks and runs well. 
Asking $8950.00. Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  
256-310-6463, Gfireman52@aol.com 

    
 

FOR SALE: 1929 Model A Ford Woody Depot 

Hack; has been converted to 12-volts; has sealed 

beam headlights. Body was built in Cuba, MS, and 

has the looks of a station wagon.  Body is in good 

condition but could use a new sealing. Truck was 

cranking and running well when stored.  Could use a 

little TLC. 

Asking $9250.00   Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  

256-310-6463,     Gfireman52@aol.com 

       
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:penfix@mindspring.com
mailto:todavis@bellsouth.net
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:john8191@bellsouth.net
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
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FOR SALE: 1930 Town Sedan Fordor, Rubelite 
Red with cream wheels and white wall tires.  Quail 
radiator cap, generator; oil filler cap has blow by 
tube; running board step plates, cowl lights, rear 
mounted spare with tire cover and luggage rack. 
Brown Mohair interior, rear side shades, loading 
assist straps, blanket rope on rear seat and chrome 
pull handles on all doors. Paint has a few chips but 
overall in good condition. A ten-footer.   
Asking $13,500.00. Contact: Gerald Grizzard,  
256-310-6463, Gfireman52@aol.com  

 

 

FOR SALE: 1931 Slant window town sedan. 

Car has the following: F-100 steering; 4-speed 

transmission; new pressurized radiator; high 

compression head; new muffler & air conditioner; 

front tool box; wood grain trim; mirror clock; oil & 

temp gauges; new brakes; leakless water pump; six-

blade plastic fan; new plugs; modern distributor; 

timing scale for timing light; 12-volt system; key 

start; extra B-model carb. 

$24,500.00 Firm. Contact Cecil Freeman,  

256-225-3250  CFREEMAN43@AOL.COM 

     

FOR SALE: 1928 - 29 roadster rear spreader 

bar; original in VG condition. $25.00.  

Air maze w. paper air filter fits Tillotson / Zenith - 

New $30.00. Used price $20.00.  2 new replacement 

cartridges for additional $20.00.  

Sun Pro mechanical water temp gauge, used, in 

good cond. -- $10.00.  

Sun Pro Mech oil pressure gauge - 0 - 100 psi. -- 

good cond -- $5.00.  

Model A horn voltage reducer. Use your 6-volt A 

horn on a 12-volt car. Good, used - $12.00. 

Two Model A bulb type sediment bowls.  One "may" 

be cracked; one has all new parts in it. $45.00/the 

pair. 

Side of motor, restored water neck - excellent 

condition -- $20.00.  

Stock length pitman arm with new ball installed  -- 

$20.00.  

Aluminum top water neck in good cond. -- $10.00.  

Steel top water neck with repaired crack -- $5.00.  

Call Phil Meyers for any of the above: 

770-487-4220. 

WANTED:  1931 Left front fender.  

Contact Cecil Freeman,  

256-225-3250  CFREEMAN43@AOL.COM 
   
     

CClluubb  IItteemmss 

Name Tags  are available by contacting  

Teri  Besch at 770-487-9215  

or  besch105@comcast.net    

Shirts and Hats 
We have Vendors that supply embroidery for 

hats and shirts.  If you are interested contact 

Eugene Willingham @ 770-253-6518 or        

eewill@numail.org          

NOTE: The vendor who provides embroidery for 

club items has had a rate increase of $1 per 

item, which the board has chosen to pass on to 

members.  The cost is now $9, still a reasonable 

amount.  And $1.50 goes into the club treasury.  

 

                                

 

Club Banners:  We have designed a Club 

Banner to display on your car when touring 
or just to hang in your shop.   Call Jim 
Johnston @ (678) 423-4344 or 
john8191@bellsouth.net 

 
 

        

 

 

Remember:  There is almost no limit to what you 

can have embroidered.  Use your imagination, 

talk to Eugene and see what you can come up 

with. 

mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:CFREEMAN43@AOL.COM
mailto:CFREEMAN43@AOL.COM
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:eewill@numail.orgt
mailto:john8191@bellsouth.net
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MMooddeell  AA  RReessttoorreerrss  CClluubb  PPuurrppoossee::  
The purpose of the Model “A” Restorer’s Club is to encourage its members to acquire, preserve, restore, exhibit, 

and make use of the Model “A” Ford vehicles (models 1928-1931) and all things pertaining to the historical 

information, and to promote the introduction of ideas and fellowship among its members.  

TThhee  SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss  NNeewwsslleetttteerr::  
The Southside A’s Newsletter is published monthly by the Southside A’s Model A organization, members of the 

Model “A” Restorers Club, and is distributed by the club’s members and selected others. Non-copyrighted 

materials contained herein may be reprinted if credited to The Southside A’s Newsletter.  Reprints of copyrighted 

articles must have the approval of the original author.  Views expressed herein do not necessarily reflect the 

views of the Southside A’s Board of Directors or the National Model “A” Restorers Club. 

 


